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419 Coalition
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Dear Sir or Madam:

This firm represents Mr. Laolu Saraki. I write regarding certain content currently available
at the 419 Coalition’s website (http://home.rmci.net/alphae/419coal/news2010.htm) that contains
false and defamatory statements regarding Mr. Saraki. For reasons that follow, we request you
remove this content.

Your website reproduces in full an article entitled “Nigeria at brink of another civil war,
nation dragged down by 419 scams — Intelligence report,” originally published on February 18,
2010, by the online publication Ghana Business News (www.ghanabusinessnews.com). In this
article, Mr. Saraki is wrongfully accused of several serious and damaging activities and affiliations.

On December 7, 2010, we contacted this article’s author, Mr. Emmanuel K. Dogbevi. We
informed Mr. Dogbevi of our grave concerns regarding the article’s truthfulness and his potential
liability for defamation. As Mr. Dogbevi is also the Managing Online Editor of
www.ghanabusinessnews.com, we requested he remove the article from the Ghana Business News
website and take appropriate remedial action.

On December 9", Mr. Dogbevi removed the article from www.ghanabusinessnews.com. He
replaced it with a rejoinder submitted on Mr. Saraki’s behalf, allowing Mr. Saraki to address the
accusations. (The rejoinder is available at www.ghanabusinessnews.com/2010/12/09/rejoinder-
nigeria-at-brink-of-another-civil-war-nation-dragged-down-by-419-scams-—intelligence-report/.)

We request that you remove this article from the 419 Coalition’s website. Indeed, even the
article’s author has renounced it and no longer publishes it. Accordingly, we hope you will not find
our request controversial, and that Mr. Saraki will not need to take steps necessary to vindicate his
name and protect his rights.

Sincerely,

P O

David M. Pohl



